
November 2,2023

● Final reminder that we hope to see you at our K-5 Art Show this evening from 5:30-7:30. The
theme is GLOW IN THE DARK. Wear white or neon colored clothes.

● Tomorrow is our November assembly. Please join us as we celebrate our students!
Kindergarten and Fifth grade will be reciting nursery rhymes and a poem. A few special
activities including Silly Stringing teachers are also on the agenda. We will be having our
annual Pumpkin Drop following the assembly.

● Thank you so very much to all of you who helped make our Halloween celebrations so
amazing. The flexibility during the parade was appreciated, the weather always gives us an
opportunity to adjust.

● Next Friday November 10th is our Veterans Day Celebration at 8:00.Please join us for this
showcase and we encourage you to invite any Veterans that you know.

● The Middle School Student Council will be serving breakfast to the Veterans following the
celebration. If you would like to donate to the breakfast please sign up using the link: Veteran's
Day Breakfast.

● The students have requested that students wear BLUE for the next dress out of uniform day
on November 10th to honor our students who have Diabetes. This also happens to be
Veteran’s Day, so we think Red, White and Blue would be fabulous!

● Another important date that is just around the corner: Our sixth grade classes will be going to
Id-Ra-Ha-Je Outdoor Lab on November 7-10th.

● On November 17th we will have a pajama day for $5 in place of dress out of uniform day.
● We are still collecting canned food and can openers as a part of our Wrap the School with

Food Service Project. The food banks have requested cereal, canned milk, pasta and canned
pasta sauces. The Junior National Honors Society will also be making “Birthday Party in a Tin”
packages to donate. These will include a cake mix, frosting, birthday candles and other

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4CA5A622A0F8C61-45586187-veterans
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special birthday items that can be provided to
families. This project is based on the view that
“every kid deserves a birthday cake”. If you would
like to participate in this part of the project those
specific items are requested. The students will be
packaging the items in an aluminum pan with a lid to
be distributed at the food banks. Their goal is to
make at least 50 packages.

● Don’t forget to Vote by Tuesday, November
7th.

● With lots of fun holidays coming up please
remember to fill out the Pre Planned Absence form
and have your students' teacher sign them. You can
pick up this form in the front office or lobby of the
school.

ART NEWS
Hello Addenbrooke community! Our yearly Art
Department fundraiser will start next week,
(order forms will be sent home with each
student). Please click the link below to preview
the art that your students made that can be

printed on a wide variety of keepsake products, (mugs, keychains, even beach towels!). These
make great holiday gifts and a portion comes right back into the K-8 Art Department.
https://arttoremember.com/artshow/eqea6a

https://arttoremember.com/artshow/eqea6a



